
Dear Colleagues,
In January this year, the Church of England carried out a wellbeing survey of
CYF ministers.  Over 300 employed Ministers responded to the survey and this
was supplemented by 11 focus groups. 
The 30K Project Board have considered the findings and are now
commissioning a new phase of work looking at recognition and value of CYPF
ministers, support for CYPF ministers and developing a context which enables
them to flourish and be fruitful. A summary of the work can be found on page 1.

It’s so good to see this vital ministry being valued! 

As a Diocese, we are launching a new ALM pathway in the autumn - for those
looking to be involved in CYF ministry. If you have volunteers, there may be
opportunity for this training to be made available for this, too.

We will also be offering Catalyst, a course delivered by Ridley Hall, free and
fully funded by the Church of  England. This option would be ideal for those in
paid CYF ministry, interns and volunteers who are exploring a future within
CYF ministry. 

There is also Future Youth, as part of the Ministerial Experience Scheme. We
have 2 places available. Find out more on page 2.

Do get in touch with your questions, to express interest in our training offers
and to find out more.

Please know we value you and your ministry to Children, Youth and Families
across  our Diocese. Please let me know how we can pray for you, how we can
help you and the stories we can share to celebrate what God is doing.
God bless,

Micki
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Future Youth

Applications are now OPEN for September 2024.
 

Aged 18 – 30 And Want To Explore Your Faith
Further? 

Feel Called To Christian Ministry But Not Sure
Where To Start?

2 places available for those considering
working with children and young people!

What is it?
The Ministry Experience Scheme is an exciting opportunity to live in a

welcoming Christian community with other like-minded people interested in
ministry just like you. Immerse yourself in the life and works of a city or rural

church.

You will be well supported in your development by meeting together with your
fellow scheme members and engaging in practical theological study with the

College of St Hugh in Lincoln.

How Much Does It Cost And Is There Accommodation?
It is free to do with accommodation and living expenses provided.

When would I start?
The scheme will start in September 2024, so it’s best to get your application in

as early as possible.

For more information and application forms, click here.

https://www.lincoln.anglican.org/mission-ministry-discipleship/vocations/ministry-experience-scheme/


To discover more, watch this Webinar from
The Diocese and the Diocesan Board of

Education.

The Growing Faith Adventure seeks to put children and young people
at the heart of all we do, bringing together the spheres of church,

school and community.

Growing Faith

Growing Faith promotes a partnership between church, school and household to
enable discovery, exploration and growth of faith for all.

 The partnership is imagined as intersections of a set of overlapping spheres to
find and promote ways to help faith to grow with children, young people and

households.

Growing Faith are looking for applications for a second round of 
Growing Faith Learning Hubs.

It closes on 14 July.

The Growing Faith Foundation is seeking to resource a further 12 Learning
Hubs across the country in January 2025. The Learning Hubs will be funded

with an annual grant, which will support Hubs' further development in placing
children, young people and families instinctively at the heart of their mission

and ministry. 

Could your LMP, your MAT, local church/school partnership or
other iteration become a suitable Hub?

 Read more about the application process in our guidance document, and to
apply to be a Hub in 2025, complete the application form. 

If you have further questions, please contact
growingfaith@churchofengland.org  

It would be really good to chat with you if this is something you're interested in
and / or looking to apply for.

Look out for our new Growing Faith Network
launching soon!

https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/growingfaith
https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2024-04/the-growing-faith-foundation-learning-hubs.pdf
https://churchofengland.tfaforms.net/4903943
mailto:growingfaith@churchofengland.org


Networking

Watch this space for more opportunities
across the Diocese...



Networking



Anglo-Catholic
Children, Youth

and Family
Workers Network

The next meeting of this Network will be held on
Tuesday 1st October  at 7.30pm on Zoom.

To join this network, please email Clare Williams
clarewilliamsyouthwork@gmail.com

Here’s a video
of last year’s
highlights! 

Networking

mailto:clarewilliamsyouthwork@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y0uORfYi4n8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y0uORfYi4n8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y0uORfYi4n8


Sign up to receive this newsletter via a short form:
CYF Newsletter Sign Up

Follow our Facebook Page for more  
resources & training opportunities

www.facebook.com/lincolnyouthandchildren/

Resources

Are you running CYF events oveer the summer?
Share your ideas on our Padlet Board

From “Wonderful Me”
4 ways we can help a child feel safe in their space!

and other resources and training.

“Follow Me! is a collection of 40 lively devotions for young
people, looking at the disciple Peter. 

Inspire – a range of 40 day journal devotionals for young
people.

From “Growing Your Rural Church” - 7 simple
ideas for your rural church to welcome families

this summer.

https://forms.office.com/e/E5zG6h381m
https://www.facebook.com/lincolnyouthandchildren/
https://padlet.com/DioceseofLincolnCFY/summer-holidays-clubs-activities-n5tq822r9fef45pk
https://wonderfulme.org.uk/freebies/
https://www.facebook.com/DevonGtRC/posts/pfbid0KBB5aTzXdgWTo3JmT3sXsWQcuYqgGjPYSa5E3gBN8GwbMTAPD8x1NL3h3AkEjEKrl


 On September 7th, the
OWL Network is

holding its next
Outdoor Worship

Conference.
 "Let's go for a Walk" is
an opportunity to walk

and talk about the
benefits of worshipping
our Creator God within
creation; to stop along
the way and put into
practise what we are

learning; and to share
our own experiences,

hopes and dreams as we
seek to establish and

develop outdoor Christ-
centred communities.

Please share with
whoever this will bless
and we look forward to

seeing you there.
Booking is open now.

Training & Events

Book onto these and further Messy Church Events

Thursday 11 July,
1.00 – 2.30 pm on

Zoom. 
Cost: £10.00

Tuesday 9 July, 
1.00 – 2.30 pm on

Zoom
Cost: £10.00

Thursday 18 July,
7.30 – 9.00 pm on

Zoom

https://content.scriptureunion.org.uk/its-your-move
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https://www.messychurch.brf.org.uk/latest/events/


Interested in Bubble Church? 

Find out more at their upcoming Zoom meetings:
* Thursday 18th July, 12:30-1:30pm
* Wednesday 24th July, 7.30-8.30pm

 * Tuesday 10th September, 12:30-1:30pm
 * Monday 16th September, 7.30-8.30pm

 Contact Kelli Bolton

Training & Events

“This year at the National Youth Ministry Weekend,
we're going to ask perhaps the toughest and most

important question of discipleship: how do we make it stick? 

So many young people start out on the road of faith, but soon end up in the
ditches of doubt, distraction and despair. What can we do to give them the best

chance of growing lifelong faith?”

Weekend Tickets £99 until 17th June

Save the Date: 27th September 

On Friday 27th September 2024 join together “to
encourage Christians all across the UK to take some time

to pray for schools in their community. Whether that’s
by joining our online prayer gatherings on the day, using

the prayer resources we'll provide, encouraging young
people to pray with their peers, or going on a prayer

walk around the schools in your local community, we
hope that you will join us.”

http://www.bubblechurch.org/run
https://www.youthscape.co.uk/nymw/home
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